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Wigdor LLP represents Mickael Louis in its second lawsuit against Forever 21.  Mr. Louis is the second
employee of a Brooklyn Forever 21 location to allege he was harassed and discriminated against by his
managers at this location, the first being a transgender woman who alleged she was fired in retaliation
for her complaints of discrimination.  The Complaint alleges sexual and racial harassment by two
managers at the store who barraged Mr. Louis with sexual innuendo and racist comments, including
calling Mr. Louis “Nutella” and advising him not to place Black employees at the register “because they
steal.”  Mr. Louis eventually quit the job, no longer able stand the constant sexual harassment and
racism.

View the Complaint: Read PDF
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